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This Week
Car Park: Please can we remind everyone to be considerate of our neighbours when 

parking to drop off or collect children from school. Please do not park on the zig-zag 

lines on the road and do not block any driveways. Parents/carers should arrive at 

school at 9am to drop children off, and at 3.10pm to collect them. We are aware that 

the car park gets very busy and are always monitoring and evaluating the situation to 

try to make it as safe and smooth as possible.

Beachcombers Timings: Beachcombers daily timings have been changed to 9.15-3.15 

each day, so that the car park is less busy when the children arrive and leave.

Free Funfair: As in previous years, the Round Table have arranged free access for 

families of children with SEND to Benson’s Funfair in Burgess Hill on Saturday 30th 

September between 1-3pm. Please see the attached flyer for full information.

Easyfundraising: We are now signed up for “Easyfundraising” which is a system similar 

to cashback that allows you to raise money for the school at no cost to yourself when 

you shop online. Please see the attached sheet for full details of how to sign up.

WSPCF: Please see the attached flyer with details of the West Sussex Parent Carer 

Forum.

Macmillan Coffee Morning: Globetrotters are hosting their Macmillan Coffee 

Morning next Friday, 29th September. They would welcome any donations of cakes 

please, and all students in the school are invited to bring in £1 to spend on cakes at the 

event.

Letters Home
Seniors Pavilions Swimmers: Payment request letter (sent home in bags.)

Seniors & Globetrotters Cycall Participants: Permission form (in bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Kelsey & Luke, Pilots - Excellent writing about dinosaurs.

Yoimoji of the Week: Bucko
Bucko is a resilient rabbit. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Globetrotters Class

Globetrotters have had a brilliant start to the year. We are enjoying getting to know 

our new students and learning our new timetable and routines. We had a wonderful 

morning last Friday at Bennett's Field. We enjoyed playing cricket in the sun, going on a 

nature walk and having a snack time picnic. So far this term we have been learning about 

addition in maths and sentence structures in English. We have made apple turnovers 

and fruit salads and have launched our Frozen Kingdom topic with a large iceberg in the 

classroom!
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